1/28/2019 Zimbra

Zimbra maritzap@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

FW: Franchise Agreement with G.S.W.

From : Elizabeth Elletson <eelletson@lawndalecity.org> Thu, Jan 24, 2019 04:17 PM
Subject : FW: Franchise Agreement with G.S.W.
To : cityclerk@ggcity.org

Good Afternoon,

The Lawndale Public Works office would like to request a copy of your franchise agreement
with Golden State Water.

If you can send it to the email address below, I would appreciate it.

Thank you,

Elizabeth Elletson, Administrative Assistant
City of Lawndale Public Works

14717 Burin Avenue

Lawndale, California 90260

(310) 973-3268

eelletson@lawndalecity.org

https://zimbra.ci.garden-grove.ca.us/zimbra/h/printmessage?id=97615&tz=America/Los_Angeles
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